

A Chapter of the Association of Legal Administrators

BOARD CONFERENCE CALL AGENDA

Highlights from Board Meeting Tuesday, March 16, 2017

- The Board thanked Sharon O'Donnell for conducting her last meeting as President.
- March 21, 2017 Social/Educational/Anniversary Event scheduled and our chapter photo will be taken.
- Membership Drive continues.
- Board members commented on how much they like the Chapter's new website.
- Articles and pictures needed for Spring Edition Newsletter.
- Cooking for a Cause was great fun and members prepared and sent 4 large casseroles to the Ronald McDonald House for residents to enjoy.
- Ronald McDonald House Breakfast is set for March 26th.
- Board Member Retreat date is April 19th.
- Date set for Business Partner Appreciation Event on June 6th.